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Why Women Will Save the Planet Jun 22 2019 Big cities don't have to mean a dystopian future. They can be
turned around to be powerhouses of well-being and environmental sustainability – if we empower women.
This book is a unique collaboration between C40 and Friends of the Earth showcasing pioneering city
mayors, key voices in the environmental and feminist movements, and academics. The essays collectively
demonstrate both the need for women's empowerment for climate action and the powerful change it can
bring. A rallying call – for the planet, for women, for everyone.
The Planet in a Pickle Jar Sep 29 2022 A profound story touching on intergenerational relationships and
environmental conservation told with whimsical illustrations. Selected by The Guardian as a Best
Children's Book of 2021 "Join these two littles on an adventure as they learn to truly see, experience,
and appreciate the natural world around them." —Mai Story Book Library "A stunning intergenerational
picture book about the beauty, wonder, and fragility of our planet and how vital it is to preserve that
beauty for future generations." —Eco Craft Kids When two siblings visit Grandma's house for a routine
visit, they can't help but think she's stuffy, plain and no fun at all. But what they don't realise is
that Grandma has a secret she's yet to reveal - and she might not be as boring as they first thought. A
book touching on the importance of protecting the world we live in, while also reinforcing the beauty of
grandparent and grandchildren relationships. This poignant and humorous picture book from debut
author/illustrator Martin Stanev would make a beautiful, and fun, addition to any child's bookshelf.
Off the Planet Dec 09 2020 Over the last decade, music and sound have been increasingly recognized as an
importantif often neglectedaspect of film production and film studies. Off the Planet comprises a lively,
stimulating, and diverse collection of essays on aspects of music, sound, and Science Fiction cinema.
Following a detailed historical introduction to the development of sound and music in the genre,
individual chapters analyze key films, film series, composers, and directors in the postwar era. The
first part of the anthology profiles seminal 1950s productions such as The Day the Earth Stood Still, the
first Godzilla film, and Forbidden Planet. Later chapters analyze the work of composer John Williams, the
career of director David Cronenberg, the Mad Max series, James Camerons Terminators, and other notable SF
films such as Space Is the Place, Blade Runner, Mars Attacks!, and The Matrix. Off the Planet is an
important contribution to the emerging body of work in music and film. Contributors include leading film
experts from Australia, Canada, Japan, New Zealand, the United Kingdom, and the United States.Distributed
for John Libbey Publishing
The Planet Hunters Apr 24 2022 Provides historical information on astronomy, the discovery of the
planets, and the people who have made such discoveries.
Protect the Planet! Dec 21 2021 Our planet is precious, and it's up to us to take care of it. You may
feel small, but your small actions can make a big difference. This book will teach you that by acting
with kindness towards other people, plants, animals, and yourself, you can help to protect the planet.
100 Things to Know about the Planet Earth Jul 24 2019 What are phantom islands? How did the Black Death

cause an ice age? How could graffiti save endangered tortoises? Find the answers to these questions and
97 more in this bold, graphic and exciting book, full of amazing things to know about Planet Earth.
Illustrations: Full colour throughout
A Planet for Rent Feb 08 2021 “A Planet for Rent is the English-language debut of Yoss, one of Cuba's
most lauded writers of science fiction. Translated by David Frye, these linked stories craft a picture of
a dystopian future: Aliens called xenoids have invaded planet Earth, and people are looking to flee the
economically and socially bankrupt remains of human civilization. Yoss' smart and entertaining novel
tackles themes like prostitution, immigration and political corruption. Ultimately, it serves as an
empathetic yet impassioned metaphor for modern-day Cuba, where the struggle for power has complicated
every facet of society” —NPR, Best Books of 2015 Out of the modern-day dystopia of Cuba comes an instant
classic from the island’s most celebrated science fiction author: a raucous tale of a future in which a
failing Earth is at the mercy of powerful capitalist alien colonizers. In A Planet for Rent, Yoss
critiques life under Castro in the ‘90s by drawing parallels with a possible Earth of the not-so-distant
future. Wracked by economic and environmental problems, the desperate planet is rescued, for better or
worse, by alien colonizers, who remake the planet as a tourist destination. Ruled over by a brutal
interstellar bureaucracy, dispossessed humans seek better lives via the few routes available—working for
the colonial police; eking out a living as black marketeers, drug dealers, or artists; prostituting
themselves to exploitative extraterrestrial visitors—or they face the cold void of space in rickety
illegal ships. This inventive book marks the English-language debut of an astonishingly brave and
imaginative Latin American voice.
Lift-The-Flap Looking After Our Planet Jun 26 2022 Looking after our planet is an inspiring flap book,
exploring the problems facing our planet today and what we can do about them. It sets out why conditions
on Earth are just right for life, how our modern lives are putting the planet at risk and what we can all
do to work towards a greener future. Expert advice from Professor Mike Berners-Lee, author of There's No
Planet B and How Bad Are Bananas. Friendly and encouraging illustrations combined with punchy text.
Practical advice on how every reader can make a difference.
Home Oct 31 2022 Published to accompany Yann Arthus-Bertrand's forthcoming film, this book is an homage
to everyone's home - the planet earth.
How to Fix the Planet (When You're a Teenager) Mar 12 2021 How can we save the planet? How do we wade
through all the misinformation and figure out what we can do? We all want to do our best to save this
fragile land, but how? Let Jen show you the way, though simple steps, from A to Z.
Planet Earth - The Future Sep 17 2021 This volume revisits many of those places and species featured in
the TV series 'Planet Earth' Through the thoughts and opinions of more than 40 international experts and
leaders, it reveals what the future is likely to hold for them and, ultimately, for humankind.
A New Dawn Mar 24 2022 This, A New Dawn - Planet on the Brink of Extinction, is a truly spell-binding,
first in a series novel that will move and inspire any reader. Researched and written over a period of
five plus years by the two well educated authors who bring this tale to you, it is an astonishing account
that borders between reality and fiction, touching every aspect of life as we know it on Planet Earth,
from falling in love to dealing with grief during the illnesses and passing of loved ones, to political
corruption, corporate greed, terrorism, blackmail, development and implementation of futuristic high tech
gadgets, development of advanced space vehicles, the feeling of space travel and its inherent possible
dangers for travelers, challenging and jaw-dropping encounters with inhabitants similar to us of other
planets, highly sophisticated protective space shields in other planets, and super classified projects to
help avert a total extinction of the planet, just to name a few. The setting takes place in a planet
similar to our own. And like in Planet Earth, for thousands of years the major continents of the planet
in this series of novels beginning with this one, thrived from the progressive economic boom enjoyed by
billions but their leaders paid little attention to the catastrophic consequences caused to their global
environment by irresponsible inhabitants-induced events. But as drastic and as horrifying the events may
seem, there is always a slim chance of hope for every one of us. And in this series of tantalizing
stories, a small group of courageous inhabitants, with unlimited financial backing, decided to join
forces as a team to provide the leadership and vision to reverse the course of events to avert total
planet's annihilation. Their decisiveness gave rise to the beginning of A New Dawn for the planet and its
inhabitants.
Capitalism Versus Planet Earth Jan 28 2020 Is it a coincidence that the environment is heading towards a
tipping point at the same time as capitalism faces a crisis of equally serious dimensions? Capitalism
versus Planet Earth examines the relationship between the two crises. Are they related? Is there a cause
and effect? Fawzi Ibrahim states "Today the planet faces a double whammy: environmental meltdown and an
economic crisis the like of which has never been experienced ... This dual threat is not a coincidence one feeds the other, and both are poised at the edge of a vortex. A stark choice faces humanity - save
the planet and ditch capitalism or save capitalism and ditch the planet."
Reading Planet: Astro - Inside Our Planet - Saturn/Venus Feb 29 2020 Have you ever thought about what it
would be like to look inside our planet? What is all that stuff beneath our feet? And what might happen
to you if you fell through the Earth and came out the other side? Sophie and Jakub have the answers!
They're mad about magma, gripped by granite and fascinated by fossils! Join them on their virtual reality
adventure, as they drill down towards the centre of the Earth. Inside our Planet is part of the Astro
range from Rising Stars Reading Planet. Astro books are ideal for struggling and reluctant readers aged
7-11. Each book is dual-banded so that children can improve their fluency whilst enjoying exciting
fiction and non-fiction relevant to their age. Reading Planet books have been carefully levelled to
support children in becoming fluent and confident readers. Each book features useful notes and questions

to support reading at home and develop comprehension skills. Interest age: 10-11 Reading age: 7-8 years
Improbable Planet Apr 12 2021 The Latest Scientific Discoveries Point to an Intentional Creator Most of
us remember the basics from science classes about how Earth came to be the only known planet that
sustains complex life. But what most people don't know is that the more thoroughly researchers
investigate the history of our planet, the more astonishing the story of our existence becomes. The
number and complexity of the astronomical, geological, chemical, and biological features recognized as
essential to human existence have expanded explosively within the past decade. An understanding of what
is required to make possible a large human population and advanced civilizations has raised profound
questions about life, our purpose, and our destiny. Are we really just the result of innumerable
coincidences? Or is there a more reasonable explanation? This fascinating book helps nonscientists
understand the countless miracles that undergird the exquisitely fine-tuned planet we call home--as if
Someone had us in mind all along.
Is the Planet Full? Sep 05 2020 What are the impacts of population growth? Can our planet support the
demands of the ten billion people anticipated to be the world's population by the middle of this century?
While it is common to hear about the problems of overpopulation, might there be unexplored benefits of
increasing numbers of people in the world? How can we both consider and harness the potential benefits
brought by a healthier, wealthier and larger population? May more people mean more scientists to discover
how our world works, more inventors and thinkers to help solve the world's problems, more skilled people
to put these ideas into practice? In this book, leading academics with a wide range of expertise in
demography, philosophy, biology, climate science, economics and environmental sustainability explore the
contexts, costs and benefits of a burgeoning population on our economic, social and environmental
systems.
Eating for Pleasure, Planet and People Oct 26 2019 Tom's recipes are seasonal and sustainable, enabling
us to eat better food that supports not only our health but also the wellbeing of the planet. Tom
explains his manifesto of: Eat for Pleasure; Eat Whole Foods; Eat the Best Food You Can, referencing the
latest research and guidelines, but in a clear and conversational manner. Following with delicious
recipes, which are divided into Breakfasts, Slow Lunches & Suppers, A New Way with Salads, Family Meals &
Feast Plates, Sweet Treats and Larder essentials, and then sub-divided into seasons - these are inventive
recipes to enjoy with friends and family. Tom's recipes are easy to make, delicious to eat and his
important message is clear - eat well, waste nothing.' - The Guardian Tom's approach reflects a deep
understanding and respect for all that goes into making something taste delicious - the ecology, the
community and the cooking. His book is an exciting continuation of his fight for good food. I can't wait
to read it. - Dan Barber If we could all live and eat a little more like Tom the world and the food chain
would be in much better shape. - Anna Jones
Harvesting Space for a Greener Earth Oct 07 2020 What was our planet like in years past? How has our
civilization affected Earth and its ecology? Harvesting Space for a Greener Planet, the Second Edition of
Paradise Regained: The Regreening of the Earth, begins by discussing these questions, and then generates
a scenario for the restoration of Earth. It introduces new and innovative ideas on how we could use the
Solar System and its resources for terrestrial benefit. The environmental challenges that face us today
cannot be resolved by conservation and current technologies alone. Harvesting Space highlights the risk
of humankind’s future extinction from environmental degradation. Population growth, global climate
change, and maintaining sustainability of habitats for wildlife are all considered, among other issues.
Rather than losing heart, we need to realize that the solutions to these problems lie in being good
stewards of the planet and in the development of space. Not only will the solutions offered here avert a
crisis, they will also provide the basis for continued technological and societal progress. Tapping the
resources of near-Earth asteroids will lead to methods of diverting those asteroids that threaten Earth.
Space-based terrestrial power generation systems will work synergistically with Earth-based conservation.
This book needs to be read urgently and widely, if we are to save ourselves from environmental disaster,
reduce the risk of catastrophic cosmic impacts, and build a prosperous and sustainable future for all the
creatures of Earth.
Saving Our Planet Sep 25 2019 Saving Our Planet analyses the changes (both positive and negative) that
have occurred in the environment in the past two decades. It focuses not only on the state of the
environment but also on the interactions between development activities and the environment. It
highlights the main responses since 1972 to protect the environment. It is based on a wide-ranging review
of the scientific literatue, UNEP reports (and other sources) and over 500 references are listed.
One Planet Is Enough Aug 05 2020 The present book offers a compelling sketch of how technological
advances have shaped humankind’s evolution and how they can unlock ways to combat climate change and
environmental threats. It also reveals new perspectives on climate change and sustainable development by
harnessing technology. Given today’s conditions, only a homeless vegan could achieve a sustainable
ecological footprint. In reality, it would be impossible, and even destructive, to attempt to save the
planet by discontinuing consumption. It would disrupt evolution and threaten the driving forces of the
technology that is our hope for combating climate change and environmental threats in the future. This is
the opinion of Rune Westergård, engineer, entrepreneur, and environmental debater, with several decades
of experience from the field of environmental and energy technology. He challenges many established
truths on consumption and sustainability and demonstrates how and why they are flawed. From his point of
view, both continued global growth and increased welfare are entirely possible within the ecological
limitations of our planet. Once we learn to put technology to our best advantage, one planet will be
enough.
How Women Can Save The Planet May 14 2021 Women are the answer to the climate crisis - but not because

they should add to their workload by fixing it for us. Instead, we need gender equality. The highestprofile climate activists today are women and girls, but it's a very different story at the top table:
the future of the planet is being decided by men. Here's a perverse truth: dominant masculinist
assumptions helped produce the climate emergency, and yet it affects women particularly. Across the
Pacific, domestic abuse spikes after bushfires and cyclones. In the global south, climate breakdown
forces girls to drop out of school. In Northern Europe, many of those killed by heatwaves have been
elderly women. And, from New Orleans to Bangladesh, the lives of poor women of colour are being
profoundly re-shaped by a crisis they did nothing to create. This vital book shows that we're not all in
it together - but we could be. Drawing on feminist research and innovative climate policies introduced by
women, Anne Karpf interviews female activists around the world about how they're fighting back. Faced
with the most urgent catastrophe of our times, Karpf offers a powerful, fresh vision: a Green New Deal
for Women.
Mars Owners' Workshop Manual Nov 19 2021 The unique Haynes insight into Mars, providing a sister title
to Earth Manual and Moon Manual. The recent Ridley Scott/Matt Damon film The Martian, the discovery of
water (ice) on the planet's surface and NASA's plans for manned Mars exploration have all made Mars cool
again.. Haynes applies its unique manual treatment to take a new look at the Red Planet.
Earth Squad Jun 02 2020 Join fifty inspiring and extraordinary environmental crusaders working to save
our planet and see how you can make a difference just like them. Kids across the globe will be moved by
the passion of these amazing eco-warriors who have dedicated their lives to making our world a better
place. Alongside dynamic illustrations and entertaining biographical information, you'll find practical
tips that anyone can do to help save the earth. Every one of us can make a difference, and, together as
an Earth Squad, we can change the world. Will Allen * Anohni * Yann Arthus-Bertrand * Inka Saara
Arttijeff * David Attenborough * Precious Brady-Davis * Erin Brockovich * Vicki Buck * Rachel Carson *
Yvon Chouinard * Opha Pauline Dube * Lamya Essemlali * Christiana Figueres * Eileen Fisher * Eunice
Newton Foote * Wan Gang * Al Gore * James Hansen * Vanessa Hauc * Hilda Heine * Chai Jing * Alexandra
Koroleva * Winona LaDuke * Dr. Phil Landrigan * Annie Leonard * Wangari Maathai * Xiuhtezcatl Martinez *
Gina McCarthy * William McDonough * Bill McKibben * Angela Merkel * Charles Moore * Margaret "Mardy"
Murie * Alexandria Ocasio-Cortez * Gabriel Orozco * Carlo Petrini * Mark Ruffalo * Pete Seeger * Peggy
Shepard * Vandana Shiva * Marina Silva * Sandra Steingraber * David Suzuki * Greta Thunberg * Sarah Toumi
* The Trimates * Alexandria Villaseñor * Alice Waters * Charles Windsor * Ken Yeang
Earth Story Oct 19 2021 Explores the origins and the progressive evolution of our planet and the
relationship of earthquakes, volcanoes, glaciers, and monsoons to the environment as a whole.
What Is a Planet? Aug 24 2019 The wide range of planets in our small solar system alone is
remarkable--giant planets; dwarf planets; rocky, watery, and gaseous planets; frigid planets and blazinghot planets; and planets surrounded by rings or multiple moons. Then travel beyond our solar system and
begin exploring the so-called exoplanets, and the variety is even more dazzling. Even readers who think
they know everything about planets will find much to intrigue, excite, and thrill them here, including
fascinating facts, the latest findings, and eye-popping, full-color, high-definition photos and
explanatory graphics. A must-have foundational resource for every burgeoning space scientist.
A Planet of 3 Billion Jan 10 2021 How many people can the Earth support? Tucker makes the case that the
Earth's 'carrying capacity' is limited to 3 billion humans, and that humanity's century long binge has
incurred an unsustainable ecological debt that must be paid down promptly, or else cataclysm awaits.
Given that our species has already surpassed 7.5 billion, and is fast approaching 9 billion or more, this
is an audacious claim that everyone who cares about the fate of our planet and our species has a
responsibility to evaluate for themselves. Tucker, in his exploration of the frontiers of scientific
knowledge, urges all of us to question his estimate. He encourages us to marshal our own data and
calculations, if we are so inclined, so that we can all engage in this existential debate as educated
global citizens equipped to navigate what promises to be an uncertain future. Equal parts history,
science, economics, demography, conservation thinking, ethics, and foreign affairs - all through a
geographic lens - this provocative book fundamentally redefines how you will think about the fate of
humanity, and the planet from which our species evolved. In part a continuation of E.O. Wilson's HalfEarth thesis, Tucker decrypts the complex story of how humanity has come to burden the finite geography
of our planet in unsustainable ways. Tucker argues that we in fact have "A People Problem" which goes far
beyond the very real perils of climate change and biodiversity loss. Tucker takes us on a journey through
the history and geography of the ecological devastation wrought by humanity, and the persistent wastes
that we have accumulated, as our population has grown relentlessly. Only by thinking geographically,
Tucker argues, can we truly understand the threats to humanity and the Planet Earth that sustains us. In
A Planet of 3 Billion, biogeography, human geography, and geostrategic thinking collide to illuminate the
most pressing issues facing our world today. Beyond a detailed tour of this seemingly insurmountable
challenge, Tucker offers solutions. Tucker makes a convincing case that renewal is possible, and that we
can indeed find our way to a new sustainable population plateau of 3 billion without some ominous
genocide, epidemic, or ecological collapse. Women - educated, empowered, integrated in to the workforce,
and with access to family planning technologies - hold the key to our ecological salvation. All of us
bear the responsibility for empowering women if we are to collectively chart a safe path to this new
lower population plateau. And, together we must conjure up new ways to give Earth's panoply of unique
ecoregions a voice, if we are to achieve an ecologically sustainable planet for our species over the long
run. This book is for anyone who is interested in the world around them, concerned about the fate of the
planet, and seeking insights that can help them become part of the solutions that would put us on a path
to a resilient future.

Smiley, Happy Planet Earth Jul 16 2021 "Smiley, Happy Planet Earth" is an educational book that teaches
children the basics about the solar system with a focus on our planet. It introduces fundamental facts
about planet Earth, its seasons, and their differences, inspiring children to further explore the
subject. With this fun book, educators and parents can engage young readers and help them to establish a
solid understanding of popular concepts. This engaging book consists of two parts, told by a
schoolteacher to his students: "Our Planet," and "Seasons". Author, Anya Beltsina, along with her
character, a schoolteacher, hopes to increase young readers' interest in the place they call home and
wishes to strengthen their desire to explore the Earth. "Our Planet" describes the solar system and the
physical characteristics of our planet, like the four layers of the Earth as well as the other planets in
our solar system. "Seasons" describes the seasons and personifies Spring, Summer, Fall, and Winter. These
short rhyming stories complement each other and ensure educational yet entertaining quality reading time.
Rescuing the Planet Jun 14 2021 An urgent, resounding call to protect 50 percent of the earth's land by
2050—thereby saving millions of its species—and a candid assessment of the health of our planet and our
role in conserving it, from the award-winning author of The Experience of Place and veteran New Yorker
staff writer. "An upbeat and engaging account of the remarkable progress being made to preserve vast wild
spaces for animals to roam." —The Wall Street Journal Beginning in the vast North American Boreal Forest
that stretches through Canada, and roving across the continent, from the Northern Sierra to Alabama's
Paint Rock Forest, from the Appalachian Trail to a ranch in Mexico, Tony Hiss sets out on a journey to
take stock of the "superorganism" that is the earth: its land, its elements, its plants and animals, its
greatest threats--and what we can do to keep it, and ourselves, alive. Hiss not only invites us to
understand the scope and gravity of the problems we face, but also makes the case for why protecting half
the land is the way to fix those problems. He highlights the important work of the many groups already
involved in this fight, such as the Indigenous Leadership Initiative, the Yellowstone to Yukon
Conservation Initiative, and the global animal tracking project ICARUS. And he introduces us to the
engineers, geologists, biologists, botanists, oceanographers, ecologists, and other "Half Earthers" like
Hiss himself who are allied in their dedication to the unifying, essential cause of saving our own planet
from ourselves. Tender, impassioned, curious, and above all else inspiring, Rescuing the Planet is a work
that promises to make all of us better citizens of the earth.
Seven Worlds One Planet Nov 27 2019 Welcome home. A place 200 million years in the making. Long ago, our
planet had only one gigantic land mass. Then something monumental happened. That supercontinent ruptured
and seven different worlds were born. Each of those worlds - or continents - evolved, and continues to
evolve, its own way of life. From the jungle of the Congo or the majestic Himalayas to the densely
populated wilds of Europe or the comparatively isolated Australasia, Seven Worlds, One Planet explores
the natural wonders that give each of our continents its distinct character. Following the animals that
have made these iconic environments their home, it discovers spectacular wildlife stories that reveal
what makes each of these seven worlds unique. With a foreword by Sir David Attenborough and over 250
breathtaking images, including stills from the BBC Natural History Unit’s spectacular footage, Seven
Worlds, One Planet is a stunning exploration of the planet, and the worlds within it, that we call home.
Is Pluto a Planet? Jul 28 2022 A Note from the Author: On August 24, 2006, at the 26th General Assembly
of the International Astronomical Union (IAU) in Prague, by a majority vote of only the 424 members
present, the IAU (an organization of over 10,000 members) passed a resolution defining planet in such a
way as to exclude Pluto and established a new class of objects in the solar system to be called "dwarf
planets," which was deliberately designed to include Pluto. With the discovery of Eris (2003 UB313)—an
outer solar system object thought to be both slightly larger than Pluto and twice as far from the
Sun—astronomers have again been thrown into an age-old debate about what is and what is not a planet. One
of many sizeable hunks of rock and ice in the Kuiper Belt, Eris has resisted easy classification and
inspired much controversy over the definition of planethood. But, Pluto itself has been subject to
controversy since its discovery in 1930, and questions over its status linger. Is it a planet? What
exactly is a planet? Is Pluto a Planet? tells the story of how the meaning of the word "planet" has
changed from antiquity to the present day, as new objects in our solar system have been discovered. In
lively, thoroughly accessible prose, David Weintraub provides the historical, philosophical, and
astronomical background that allows us to decide for ourselves whether Pluto is indeed a planet. The
number of possible planets has ranged widely over the centuries, from five to seventeen. This book makes
sense of it all—from the ancient Greeks' observation that some stars wander while others don't; to
Copernicus, who made Earth a planet but rejected the Sun and the Moon; to the discoveries of comets,
Uranus, Ceres, the asteroid belt, Neptune, Pluto, centaurs, the Kuiper Belt and Eris, and extrasolar
planets. Weaving the history of our thinking about planets and cosmology into a single, remarkable story,
Is Pluto a Planet? is for all those who seek a fuller understanding of the science surrounding both Pluto
and the provocative recent discoveries in our outer solar system.
The Planet Construction Kit Mar 31 2020 A companion volume to the Language Construction Kit, this book
explains everything you need to know about creating your own world with its own geology, creatures,
cultures, religions, technology, and styles of war- plus how to create maps, illustrations and 3-D
models. An essential whether you're writing science fiction or fantasy, designing RPGs, creating movies
or video games, or remodeling a spare asteroid.
The Earth Machine Feb 20 2022 From the scorching center of Earth's core to the outer limits of its
atmosphere, from the gradual process of erosion that carved the Grand Canyon to the earth-shaking fury of
volcanoes and earthquakes, this fascinating book—inspired by the award-winning Hall of Planet Earth at
New York City's American Museum of Natural History—tells the story of the evolution of our planet and of
the science that makes it work. With the same exuberance and expertise they brought to the creation of

the Hall of Planet Earth, co-curators Edmond A. Mathez and James D. Webster offer a guided tour of
Earth's dynamic, 4.6-billion-year history. Including numerous full-color photographs of the innovative
exhibit and helpful, easy-to-understand illustrations, the authors explore the major factors in our
planet's evolution: how Earth emerged from the swirling dusts of a nascent solar system; how an oxygenrich, life-sustaining atmosphere developed; how continents, mountain ranges, and oceans formed; and how
earthquakes and volcanic eruptions alter Earth's surface. Traversing geologic time and delving into the
depths of the planet-—beginning with meteorites containing minuscule particles that are the solar
system's oldest known objects, and concluding with the unusual microbial life that lives on the chemical
and thermal energy produced by sulfide vents in the ocean floor—The Earth Machine provides an up-to-date
overview of the central theories and discoveries in earth science today. By incorporating stories of reallife fieldwork, Mathez and Webster explain how Earth is capable of supporting life, how even the smallest
rocks can hold the key to explaining the formation of mountains, and how scientists have learned to read
nature's subtle clues and interpret Earth's ever-evolving narrative.
Adventures in the Anthropocene Aug 29 2022 Explore the impact of humans on the planet in this beautiful
new edition of Gaia Vincent’s powerful work. In recent decades human beings have altered the planet
beyond anything it has experienced in its 4.5 billion-year history. We have become a force on a par with
earth-shattering asteroids and planet-cloaking volcanoes. As a result, our planet is said to be crossing
a geological boundary – from the Holocene into the Anthropocene, or the Age of Man. Gaia Vince quit her
job to travel the world and to explore what all these changes really mean to our daily lives. She
discovers the shocking ways in which we have reshaped our living planet and reveals the ingenious
solutions we’ve evolved to engineer Earth for the future. PATTERNS OF LIFE: SPECIAL EDITIONS OF
GROUNDBREAKING SCIENCE BOOKS
Moral Ground Jan 22 2022 Bringing together the testimony of over 80 visionaries--from religious leaders
to scientists to elected officials--this book encourages a newly discovered, or rediscovered, commitment
to consensus about our ethical obligation to the future and why it's wrong to wreck the world.
Breaking Boundaries Jul 04 2020 On the brink of a critical moment in human history, this book presents a
vision of "planetary stewardship" - a rethinking of our relationship with our planet - and plots a new
course for our future. The authors reveal the full scale of the planetary emergency we face - but also
how we can stabilize Earth's life support system. The necessary change is within our power, if we act
now. In 2009, scientists identified nine planetary boundaries that keep Earth stable, ranging from
biodiversity to ozone. Beyond these boundaries lurk tipping points. In order to stop short of these
tipping points, the 2020s must see the fastest economic transition in history. This book demonstrates how
societies are reaching positive tipping points that make this transition possible- groups such as
Extinction Rebellion and the schoolchildren led by Greta Thunberg demand political action; countries are
committing to eliminating greenhouse gas emissions; and one tipping point has even already passed - the
price of clean energy has dropped below that of fossil fuels. The story is accompanied by unique images
of Earth produced by Globaia, the world's leading visualizers of human impact.
The Living Earth Aug 17 2021 Describes the geological and biological forces that have shaped the earth,
and discusses the Ice Age, life cycles, continental drift, pollution, erosion, and extinction
A Life on Our Planet Dec 29 2019 *Goodreads Choice Award Winner for Best Science & Technology Book of
the Year* In this scientifically informed account of the changes occurring in the world over the last
century, award-winning broadcaster and natural historian shares a lifetime of wisdom and a hopeful vision
for the future. See the world. Then make it better. I am 93. I've had an extraordinary life. It's only
now that I appreciate how extraordinary. As a young man, I felt I was out there in the wild, experiencing
the untouched natural world - but it was an illusion. The tragedy of our time has been happening all
around us, barely noticeable from day to day -- the loss of our planet's wild places, its biodiversity. I
have been witness to this decline. A Life on Our Planet is my witness statement, and my vision for the
future. It is the story of how we came to make this, our greatest mistake -- and how, if we act now, we
can yet put it right. We have one final chance to create the perfect home for ourselves and restore the
wonderful world we inherited. All we need is the will to do so.
Saving the Planet & Stuff May 26 2022 After losing his summer job with his uncle, sixteen-year-old
Michael agrees to go to work for an environmentalist magazine in Vermont run by friends of his
grandparents.
A Planet in Arms Nov 07 2020
The Planet of Peril, The Prince of Peril & The Port of Peril May 02 2020 The Planet of Peril tells the
story of Robert Grandon, a restless young man who gets kidnapped by a mysterious scientist Dr. Morgan and
finds himself transported to the planet Venus in the distant past in the body of a Venusian prince who
has been enslaved by a beautiful and tyrannous Empress. After he manages to escape, Grandon starts his
rise to leadership of an army of rebels. The Prince of Peril – Using his secret method Dr. Morgan
projects a young Martian's astral body into a certain Harry Thorne on Earth, who then gets transported to
an ancient Venus. He arrives there in the body of Prince Zinlo of Olba, and he is soon forced to escape
assassination, since an ambitious noble is killing off the Royals in a bid to seize the throne. With the
help of the fellow interplanetary traveler Vorn Vangal he gets to know the planet and the rules of it.
The Port of Peril – Robert Grandon and his Venusian wife Vernia, empress of Reabon were about to start
their honeymoon when the terrible yellow pirates, lead by Huitsenni, kidnapped Vernia and took her to
their hidden port. Grandon goes on a quest to save her, a quest that will put him on challenges, and
against enemies beyond everything he had came across before. Otis Adelbert Kline was an adventure and
science-fiction novelist, best known for his interplanetary adventure novels set on Venus and Mars, which
instantly became science-fiction classics.
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